
Puffins Weekly Overview 2025                            

Term 5 Week 5 
Wishing everyone a lovely half-term holiday! We’ll see you back for the summer 

term on Wednesday 4th June. 

Friday, 23rd  
May  

This week we have been learning about … 

English Class Reader: We have finally finished reading ‘The Reptile Room’ by Lemony Snicket 
and have watched some of the Netflix version. 

Writing: We have written poems about mountains using simile and metaphors. 

Speaking and Listening – we joined David Walliams for an online event to launch his new 
book. We will be reading this in class after the holidays.  

Spelling focus: list 30 – see below 

Maths 
Times Tables Our soundcheck scores are really improving! Fantastic! See below for 

more practice suggestions! 

      

Decimals 

Comparing and ordering decimals 

Rounding decimals – tenths to the nearest whole 

Fun Friday – symmetric patterns with hexagonal paper 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• PHSE – What are the effects of smoking? 

• Computing – creating points in a game 

• Art – Rangoli patterns in sand and chalk 

• Science – How does digestion begin in your mouth? 

News and 
reminders 

Huge congratulations to the children who were in our Joseph Production! You 

were a pleasure to work with and superstars on stage! 

After half term PE is athletics with Miss Brice on Mondays and swimming with 

Mrs Washington on Fridays. 

Multiplication Tables Check – The children will complete in school on an iPad 

between June 4th and 6th. We advise that they are aware of which facts they 

know, which facts they can work out in under the 6 seconds and which facts 

they can’t – but are still worth a guess! We also strongly advise that all children 

get used to NOT pressing the enter button, but typing in the answer and 

leaving it on the screen so they can check for typos and have a pause between 

questions. Please practise at home over the holiday on an iPad or computer if 

you can. There are various different free sites: I like this one: 

https://urbrainy.com/mtc/test# or 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check  

Thank you. 

https://urbrainy.com/mtc/test
https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check


Spelling shed 
words this 
week:    

TRIPS 

You should receive a letter about our invitation to Kings School Minilympics on 

Thursday 12th June. Please reply by Friday 6th June. 

We will also be going out to Hearts Delight Farm on Wednesday 11th June. 

(Forest School A going on to the woods – details after the holidays!) 

 

 

 


